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FILE NO. TITLE PI ADDRESS DURATI
ON 

COST(Rs.) 

ST(WB)/St/2K6/4
58 

Implementation 
oriented Parcel-wise 
Database creation on 
S&T Needs for 
Development of 
Fishery and Sericulture 
Sectors in Most 
Backward Village, 
Nadia and 
Murshidabad districts, 
West Bengal 

Sh. Dipankar Das 
West Bengal 
Science & 
Technology Council 
Bikash Bhawan 
North Block(4th 
floor), Salt Lake 
Kolkatta 

24 months 1968110 

     
ST(TN)/LSR/2K6
/470 

On-site institutional 
composting- 
Technology 
development for 
nullification of 
environmental and 
human health hazards 
during aerobic 
bioprocessing of 
organic solid wastes 

Dr. M Deiveeka 
sundaram 
Anamalai university 
Department of 
Microbiology, 
Faculty of 
Agriculture 
Annamalai nagar 
TamilNadu 

 1096040 

     
ST(TN)/DP/2K6/
481 

Promotion and 
popularisation of 
biofuel plants for 
wasteland afforestation 

Dr. K T Parthiban 
Forest College & 
Forest Research 
Institute 
Department of Tree 
Breeding 
TamilNadu 
Agricultural 
University, 
Mettupalayam 
Coimbatore 

36 months 1350000 

     
ST(NL)/DP/2K6/
489 

Preparation of DPRs 
for Microhydel 
projects at Nagaland 

Dr. Zavei Hiese 
Nagaland State 
Science & 
Technology Council 
Old secretariat 
complex 

6 months 1620000 



Kohima 
     
ST(NE)/DP/2K6/
490 

Pilot scale 
demonstration of 15 
ceramic membrane 
based iron   removal 
plants in Nagaland 

  0 

     
ST(WB)/WKP/2
K7/513 

14th West Bengal State 
Science & Technology 
Congress 

Md. Ali Mondal 
West Bengal State 
Council of Science 
& Technology 
Bikash Bhavan 
4th Floor, 
Bidhannagar 
Kolkatta 

1 month 245429 

     
ST(UP)/DP/2K7/
522 

Demonstration of  
Community Plants for 
defluoridation of the 
underground water by 
Membrane Technology 

Dr. R.C. 
Maheshwari 
Hindustan College 
of Science & 
Technology 
Env.Engg & Bio-
Tech.Engg.Depts 
NH-2,Delhi-Agra 
Highway, Farah, Ma 
Mathura 

 2790000 

     
ST(KAR)/WKP/2
K7/530 

Students Project 
Programme -30th 
Series Seminar cum 
Exhibition of Final 
Year Engineering 
Students 

Prof. M.K. Surappa 
Karnataka State 
Council for Science 
& Technology 
Indian Institute of 
Science 
Bangalore 

1 month 0 

     
ST(PB)/IE/2K7/5
42 

Monitoring 
implementation and 
evaluation of govt. 
sponsored project 
scheme and accont 
thereof 

  100000 

     
ST(IPR)/DP/2K7/
543 

Data generation & 
analysis of emissions 
from plasma system 

Sh. Vishal Jain 
Institute for Plasma 
Research 

 14202000 



for safe and eco-
friendly disposal of 
bio-medical and plastic 
waste at different 
locations across India. 
(Kerala, Gujarat, 
Jammu & Kashmir, 
Uttarakhand)” 

B-15-17/P.GIDC 
Sector 25, 
Electronics Estate 
Gandhinagar 

     
ST(KRL)/WKP/2
K8/553 

20th Kerala Science 
Congress (29-31 
January, 2008 

Dr. Kamalakshan 
Kokkal 
Kerala State Council 
for Science, 
Technology & 
Environment 
Sasthra Bhavan 
Pattom P.O 
Thiruvananthapuram

1 month 400000 

     
ST(AR)/DP/2K8/
558 

Thongleng Rong Mini 
Hydel project to 
Arunachal Pradesh 
StateCouncil of 
Science & Technology 

Shri Kemo Lollen 
Arunachal Pradesh 
StateCouncil of 
Science & 
Technology 
Vivek Vihar 
Arunachal Pradesh 
Itanagar 

24 months 24212000 

     
ST(AR)/DP/2K8/
562 

Sakthang Rong  Mini 
Hydel project 
(3x100Kw) to 
Arunachal Pradesh 
State Council of 
Science & Technology 

Shri Kemo Lollen 
Arunachal Pradesh 
StateCouncil of 
Science & 
Technology 
Vivek Vihar 
Arunachal Pradesh 
Itanagar 

24 months 32693000 

     
ST(AR)DP/2K8/5
73 

Payi MH(2x100Kw) 
project to Arunachal 
Pradesh State Council 
of Science & 
Technologh 

Shri Kemo Lollen 
Arunachal Pradesh 
StateCouncil of 
Science & 
Technology 
Vivek Vihar 
Arunachal Pradesh 
Itanagar 

24 months 22959000 

     



ST(WB)/WKP/2
K8/616 

15th West Bengal State 
Science Congress 

.  Md. Ali Mondal  
West Bengal State 
Council of Science 
& Technology 
Bikash Bhavan 
North Block(4th 
Floor), Salt Lake 
Kolkatta 

1 month 250000 

     
ST(DLH)/WKP/2
K8/617 

5th International 
Biofuels Conference 
on 7-8th  February , 
2008 at New Delhi 

Winrock 
International India 
S-212, 2nd Floor 
Panchsheel Park 
New Delhi 

1 month 200000 

     
 
 
 


